NEERANANID ESTATES

To

The Authority
WBRERA
West Bengal

Subject: Declaration for Fire Clearance.

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that our project “HAPPINESS” does not require NOC for Fire Clearance, as it is
below the specified limit.

Thanking you,
SFCA p DA s A

Himanshu Shah
Neeranand Estates
West Bengal

Date: 26th March 2024
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